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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: jarnold@arnoldlp.com
Subject: RE: 5813 Shellmound Way, Emeryville, CA -- 

Your request for an extension until June 15, 2009 is approved.   
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  
 
 
 

From: James Arnold [mailto:jarnold@arnoldlp.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2009 5:32 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: 5813 Shellmound Way, Emeryville, CA --  
 
Re:  Fuel leak case no. RO0000071 and Geotracker Global ID T0600102203, Goldsmith Lathrop, 5813-5815 Shellmound 
Way, Emeryville, CA  
  
Ms. Jakub -- This confirms the request I made last week, and we spoke about on Tuesday, for an additional extension of 
time to provide sampling and testing and a workplan for this site.  Could we have until Monday June 15, 2009?  As I 
mentioned, I am trying to find out what happened to the work that was done after the RBCA closure request was 
submitted in 1998.  
  
Jim 
  
This message is intended only for the designated recipient(s). It may contain confidential or proprietary information and 
may be subject to the attorney-client privilege or other confidentiality protections. If you are not a designated recipient, you 
may not review, copy or distribute this message. If you receive this in error, please notify The Arnold Law Practice by reply
e-mail and delete this message. Thank you. 
====================================== 
James R. Arnold 
 
(San Francisco Office) 
The Arnold Law Practice 
225 Bush Street, 16th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
T: 415-439-8831 
F: 925-284-1387 
Email: JArnold@arnoldlp.com 
Website: www.arnoldlp.com 
 
(Contra Costa Office) 
The Arnold Law Practice 
3620 Happy Valley Road, Suite 101 
Lafayette, CA 94549 
T: 925-284-8887 
F: 925-284-1387 
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 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

  


